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Verizon Partner Solutions (VPS) plans to decommission the legacy Order by Product (OBP) System

starting on or after May 31, 2022.

 

Impacted Product Decommission Date

VZT Special Access DS1 On or After 5/31/2022

 

Ordering for Special Access DS1 services provisioned by the Verizon operating telephone

companies* is impacted by this decommissioning. On or after May 31, 2022, OBP will be

decommissioned and orders will no longer be able to be placed via OBP.  VZT Special

Access DS1 services can continue to be ordered via the Order by Access Service Request

(ASR) / Carrier Services Gateway (CSG) system.  If you have any questions regarding this notice,

please contact your VPS Account Manager.
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